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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR 

REQUESTING FINANCING FOR THE NINTH MEETING OF MINISTERS OF 

JUSTICE OR OTHER MINISTERS OR ATTORNEYS GENERAL 
OF THE AMERICAS (REMJA IX)

(Approved at the meeting held on September 7, 2012)


REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry 



of Foreign Affairs,

MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE
Trade and Integration

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Washington, D.C., July 27, 2012

His Excellency

José Miguel Insulza

Secretary General of the

Organization of American States

Excellency:

As you know, the Government of Ecuador, in its commitment to continue contributing to the strengthening of legal cooperation in the Hemisphere, offered the city of Quito as host for the Ninth Meeting of Ministers of Justice or Other Ministers or Attorneys General of the Americas (REMJA IX), a commitment the President of the Republic, Mr. Rafael Correa Delgado, and Minister of Justice, Human Rights, and Worship of Ecuador, Dr. Johana Farina Pesántez, reaffirmed to Your Excellency on your visit to our country this past May.

Furthermore, as you will recall, this offer was graciously accepted by the General Assembly of our Organization, during the forty-second regular session, through the adoption of resolution AG/RES. 2734 (XLII-O/12), which, besides setting November 28-30, 2012 as the dates for this ministerial meeting to be held, resolved that “REMJA IX and its preparatory meetings will be held subject to the availability of financial resources in the program-budget of the Organization and other resources.”

Accordingly, I am hereby requesting Your Excellency to instruct the relevant units of General Secretariat to identify and make available to the OAS Department of Conferences and Meetings Management the resources to finance, together with the contribution of Ecuador, the holding of REMJA IX and its preparatory meetings, which, according to the attached budget prepared by that Department and subject to resolution CP/RES. 982 (1797/11), Update of Costs of Conferences and Meetings Funded by the OAS,” total $31,700.

Thanking you in advance for your kind consideration of this matter.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Fernando Suárez


Interim Representative to the OAS
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